
 

Let Your Light Shine 
                                                          Matthew 5:16 

 

 

   

 
 
 
 
                                       

 
3rd May 2023 

 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
KS1 Liverpool Philharmonic Musical Stories School Concert – Tuesday 13th June 2023 
 
On Tuesday 13th June, Reception and Key Stage One children have been invited to attend The 
Liverpool Philharmonic Musical Stories School Concerts.  We will depart school at 11.30am 
and expect to return to school at approx. 4pm (traffic dependant), we will endeavour to 
inform you of any delays.  Children should wear their school uniform and bring a packed 
lunch and their water bottle.  As the trip exceeds the hours of the school day a further consent 
form (form C).  This will be sent out for completion approximately 2 weeks before the trip. 
 
We will be watching a live performance of Gaspard’s Foxtrot & Peter and the Wolf 
performed by their creator Zeb Soanes.  The performance will be accompanied by the 
Royal Liverpool Philharmonic Orchestra and live on-stage painting from the illustrator, James 
Mayhew.  This is a fantastic opportunity to introduce children to a live orchestra through 
images and storytelling. 
 
This term, children will be taught a series of lessons to introduce them to the story. These 

lessons will allow the children to develop knowledge and skills, linked to the national 

curriculum, and will enhance their experience at the concert.  

 

Here is a link to a video about the story from the creator Zeb Soanes: 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=yXpPqVa3iTs  

 

The cost of the trip, including travel is £18.80.  Please consent and make payment via School 
Money in by Tuesday 6th June.  Should you require financial assistance towards the cost of the 
trip, please do not hesitate to speak to me. 
 

Kind regards, 
 

 
 
Kate Appleby 
Principal of Warmingham CE Primary 
Proud member of the Rural Church Schools Academy Trust 

Warmingham CE Primary School 
School Lane, Warmingham, Cheshire, CW11 3QN 

01270 526260 
 

Executive Headteacher: Mrs Nicola Badger 
Principal: Mrs Kate Appleby 

principalwarmingham@rcsat.cheshire.sch.uk 
admin@warminghamce.cheshire.sch.uk 
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